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Our final topic this year will be ‘Splish Splash!’   The children will be 
exploring environmental stories such as Sally and the Limpet and 
Somebody Swallowed Stanley.  They will also learn about sun and 
beach safety and we are looking forward to a coastguard visiting us to 
teach us about water and coastal safety.

                              

Please continue to support your child with their 
reading and learning their coloured words.

Wherever possible, help your child to 
demonstrate their understanding of 
Mathematical ideas by encouraging use of the 
following key vocabulary: double, more, less, 
fewer, same, share, part and whole.  This is best 
done through real-life contexts eg comparing 
towers of blocks, sharing food onto plates, using 
money.

FOUNDATION FLYER

Talking Topic

Helping at Home
Possible days out

We are so fortunate to live in such a 
wonderful area that includes both 
forest and coast.  To further support 
our topic, you could:

● Do a beach scavenger hunt or 
beach clean

● Visit an RNLI station (Lymington 
or Mudeford are the closest)

● Write and send a postcard 
from one of our local coastal 
areas to a friend or family 
member

● Stroll along a promenade or 
visit a pier

● Spend some pocket money in 
a beach gift shop

One of the highlights of the final half 
term will be experiencing going on a 
‘holiday.’  This will involve the children 
booking a holiday, bringing in 
luggage and ‘flying’ to different 
destinations.  We will share more 
details nearer the time!


